


May 29, 2019

The Fredericton Riverview Ford Royals would like to offer the students, parents, family, staff and friends of Gibson-Neill Memorial Elementary School the opportunity to watch your local semi-pro baseball team and raise money for your school at the same time!
We have supplied GNMES students and staff with game tickets for either of the 2 games scheduled for Saturday, June 8th at Royals Field.  Game 1 is at 4PM and Game 2 is at 7PM.
The Royals Baseball program will pay $4 for every GNMES ticket that is purchased that day.
Regular game rate is $7 per adult, kids under 10 are free.  Your GNMES ticket price is only $5 on June 8th and we will donate $4 back to GNMES.  
All you have to do is bring one of the specially marked GNMES game tickets to Royals Field Main Gate, pay $5 – enjoy an afternoon of the best baseball in Canada (not named the Blue Jays) and we will pay $4 back to your school!
*We had planned to show a movie (The Sandlot) after the 2nd game at 9:40PM on a giant 26 x 18 foot TV screen but have had to postpone until July (date tbd).

To learn more about your Royals check us out at:
Website - www.frederictonroyals.ca
Facebook - www.facebook.com/FrederictonRoyals/
Twitter - @FredRoyals 
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Thank you, 

Jody Peterson
Royals Baseball – See you on the hill!
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